SUPREME COURT OF THE
AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY

NOTICE TO PRACTITIONERS

REGISTRARS APPLICATIONS - 21 MAY 2018

This notice is to advise Practitioners that the Registrar's Applications List for
Monday 21 May 2018 will be heard at 2:15pm instead of the usual 11:00am for

this week only.

nnie Glover
Registrar

15 May 2018




